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Friday, March 29, 2013

Advocacy Alert: State Arts Budget Released

By Lane Harwell

 
Dear New Yorker:

I write to report that the State's budget for the New York State Council on the Arts (NYSCA) for FY 2014 keeps grant levels in line with FY
2013 levels.

Thank you for joining Dance/NYC in drawing attention to the importance of government funding. Visit DanceNYC.org for regular budget
testimony and our ongoing research helping to make the case for funds and strategic policy development.

Please also join Dance/NYC in thanking Governor Andrew Cuomo, the New York State Legislature, and everyone at NYSCA for all they do for
dance and culture.

Onward for dance!

Lane Harwell, Executive Director, Dance/NYC @flashlane
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